
SPOTLIGHT 
The September PAC Spotlight shines on: 

Central Hardin High School's Kristyona Renville  
 

 
 

 
What have you participated in at the PAC? 
I have participated in The Wizard of Oz and The 10 Minute 
Musicals, and now I'll be participating in Decision Height.  
 
What have been your most rewarding PAC experiences? 
My most rewarding PAC experience is when I get to meet the 
people who play the characters. Everyone is always really nice. 
And watching others perform is mesmerizing because of how 
into the characters they get.  
 
What did you learn from your PAC experiences? 
I learned so much from acting at the PAC and how close 
everyone became while working on a show was great.  
 
How have you benefited from the PAC? 
I have benefited from the PAC because it made me more 
comfortable to be myself in front of others, get used to how 
things work backstage, form a connection with the people I 
work with and have experiences with, and actually learn how 
things work.  
 
Why is the PAC important to you? 
It gives me a sense of belonging, and I feel like it's where I 
should be, and there is nothing I love more than watching plays 
and performing.  
 
Why should the PAC be important to others? 
The PAC should be important to others because it really inspires 
and creates bonds, and the audience can always feel some sort 
of connection, and I hope that's not just me. The PAC is an 
amazing, strong place where people can come together and be 
themselves. It welcomes everyone.   

 
Learn more about all the other PAC Spotlight Ambassadors we've recognized over the years at www.thepac.net 

 

 

https://thepac.net/spotlight/
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